Transportation and Public Works
Traffic Engineering Division

MIAM "DADE 111 NW Tst Street e Suite 1510
COUNTY Miami, Florida 33128

T305-375-2030 F305-372-6064

July 8", 2016

Mrs. Jessica Keller
Public Works Assistant Director
City of Coral Gables

Re: City Wide Residential Streets Speed Limit Reduction Analysis — 25 MPH

Dear Mrs. Keller,

The Department of Transportation and Public Works (DTPW), Traffic Engineering Division received the
City Wide Residential Streets Speed Limit Reduction Analysis - #16109. After the review of the provided
document DTPW has approved your request to lower the posted speed limit to 25 MPH only on residential
local roads maintained by the City of Coral Gables. DTPW does not see an adverse impact on traffic
operation of the residential street or on surrounding area roadway network.

The City of Coral Gables cannot install signs along:

e Arterials
e Collectors
e County right of way

The installation and maintenance of the signs have to be processed through an Intergovernmental
Agency Agreement with the DTPW. A copy of the design plans, depicting the location of the new speed
limit signs, shall be submitted to DTPW for its review and written approval.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact our office
at (305) 375-2030.

Darlene M.
ssistant Director, Traffic Services

ent of Transportation and Public Works
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